
 
 
 

Membership Meeting on 
Collective Bargaining with 

Treasury Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are invited to attend a membership meeting 
at which time we will provide an update on our strategy 
for the next round of bargaining with Treasury Board. 

 
 

Wednesday, April 30 @ 7:00 pm 
Westin Hotel 
1181 Hollis Street, Halifax 

 

 

Speakers: 
 

Fabian Murphy –  
First National Executive Vice-President, AGR 

 
 
 

Bargaining Team Member: 
Kelly Bush 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Refreshments will be provided. 
     For planning purposes, please RSVP to your Regional Office by April 23, 2014. 

Hfx_Admin@psac.com  or 902-443-3541 (1-800-839-6661) 

mailto:Hfx_Admin@psac.com

